Special Edition "Reopening of School" Newsletter

REOPENING

We will be authorized to return to In-person
learning once the County of Santa Barbara
reaches the red tier. Students that are In cohort
A and B will come to campus twice a week for
in-person learning. Students In cohort C will
remain In distance learning. All students will
attend classes Monday - Friday.

In the hybrid schedule, the classes are longer

(80 minutes) and teachers will use a variety of

strategies to engage students. Such strategies .

Include: teacher-directed Instruction, break- J
out-groups, Independent work, and class .

discussions. Teachers are encouraged to give
students a short break.

SUPPORTS

/

We will continue to offer Paper Tutoring to
all students. Also, teachers are shifting their
office hours to the new schedule. Teachers
are expected to communicate their new
hours to students and have them posted on
their NEO homepage.



https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nqXzghQGjob-tQG6APtavG8eI_LssGjJ2FK15svLffE/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1nqXzghQGjob-tQG6APtavG8eI_LssGjJ2FK15svLffE/edit
https://app.paper.co/login

